
Centennial Bass Club  
January 5, 2020 Minutes 
 
Called to order by Donny Steckline 
12 members present 
 
Treasurers Report 
 
FMO 
Perry FLot 
Hoping it runs smooth, we will be asking for volunteers soon. 
Date August 21-22, 2021 
 
Conservation 
Bill Wilson 
Mossback – The money is in. Getting together with CPW t get OK for placing habitat. 
A possible April or May event, Boyd lake will be first then Lon Hagler second. 
John Murphy 
Horsetooth clean up day went well.  
There were about 60 volunteers including a couple rangers 
Several boats, including pontoon boats, we collected about 13 large bags of trash 
Next year will be better, we will need to post event on the CPW website. 
Gather together with other group. 
 
Youth Director 
NTR 
  
Team Director 
Brian and Kirk, Working on schedule 
Get schedule on website – Casey Verbeck 
Kirk – still waiting on Nebraska and Horsetooth 
 
Individual 
Marshall Allen 
He will be meeting with Kirk to get squared away 
 
CBN 
Grand lake official practice will be Sunday March 21st. Official Tournament days are Monday March 22nd and 
Tuesday March 23rd.  
Official practice for Hudson Lake is Wednesday March 24th. Official Tournament days are Thursday March 25th 
and Friday March 26th.  
There will be no off limits period for these tournaments. Remember all tournament rules apply during official 
practice days. Including wearing you life jacket with kill switch attached while gas engine is running. You can launch 
any where you would like during practice.  
Divisional – Milford April 21-23 
 
Facebook update 
Many people on there wanting to join 
Discussion on who are admins for FB Page 
Frank Villa 
Nate Caldwell 
Perry Flot 
Kirk Albrecht 



Bill Wilson 
Anyone of them can answer questions that FB requests ask 
 
CFO 
Perry Flot 
FMO Silent Auction up and running, please bid 
Will continue until Feb 7 
 
Old Business 
Nate Caldwell 
Plaques – he will take care of payment 
 
New Business 
Bill Wilson – Put raffle on hold because of COVID. 
 
Ryan Kelley – questions about auction items 
 
Annual Dues 
Members need to get paid up for the year. Membership is always due Sept 1 of each year. 
Venmo = 57.00 to Centennial-BassClub 
Paypal = 60.00 to paypal.me/centennialbass 
Please include BASS membership number 
 
Website 
Check link for roster on website 
 
Good of the Order 
Bill Wilson 
Head ranger from Horsetooth, passed away 
Son wants to get into car racing 
Looking for volunteers to help with 
Sponsorship 
Pit crew 
Goals 
Chris Hamilton thought NAPA might help 
BPS? 
 
Ryan Kelley 
Sister has business, String Stalker clothing 
Questions ask Ryan 
 
Frank Villa 
Josh and Frank have started a 501c3 non profit in memory of Frank Villa SR 
Outdoor Colorado 
Check out FB Page 
Introduces youth to hunting, fishing, outdoors 
Need many items for hunting and fishing 
Contact Frank about donations including items and cash 
 
Meeting Adjourned 
 
 


